
Minutes from Parent Council meeting – March 2024 

 

Welcome to new members of the parent council- Debbie Lafferty (Chairperson), Sinead Gray 

(Treasurer) and Laura Wilson (Secretary).  

  

Roisein will have control over the new Facebook group and email. 

 With regards to parents helping with walking to mass etc it was asked if a message could be 

sent on group call/ dojo 1 week in advance. This would give parents plenty of notice.  

 

 Easter eggs have since been collected for the children and are in school. Crème eggs also.  

 Monday 25th March 2024 – Easter Bonnet parade for p1-p3. 2.30pm Parade in playground 

(weather dependant).  

 P4-P7 – Decorate an egg/ potato.  

 

 Wednesday 27th March 2024 – Easter egg hunt for p1-p3 and Easter arts and crafts for P4-P7 

 Easter disco also this evening in School. Tickets on sale now. £3 a ticket.  

 

 Possible fundraising idea in May including Active Schools – If possible active school team 

could put together an assault course that the children could be sponsored to do? Mrs 

Bolland to ask Active School team.  

 

 Summer trips – These have been arranged and we are asking for £4 per child to help towards 

the costs of buses. Apart from p& these will take place in May. Dates to be confirmed.  

 Whole school picnic in June before finishing the school year. Need to look into park rangers 

availability to take small group of children for workshops, active schools to help with some 

activities possibly. Parent council to look into prices for picnic blankets.  

 

 Debbie spoke to community liaison within Tesco and has advised that our P7 children can do 

bag packing, this would help towards costs for Leavers Party and hoodies. Debbie has since 

sourced someone who can do hoodies with printing for approx £13.50 for kids and slightly 

more for an adult size. To be discussed at next meeting.  

 

 Tea with Mrs B- Mrs Bolland hoping to bring this back at start of new term.  

 

 Mo Fraser from restorative Justice Team to help with large polytunnel and also looking to 

take groups of children from P5 and P6 to the local allotment.  

 

 Easter hamper has now been put together and tickets will be on sale. Lots of Goodies to be 

won.  



 

 Debbie has spoken to outdoor education team at NLC and hoping to bring back Bike ability.  

 

 Next meeting 26.04.24.  

 

 

 


